
2018 National Chinese Math & Science Competition 

4th & 5th Grade Immersion Division 

Math - Participant Information 

 

 
 
 
Dear Students, 
   
Congratulations on being selected to participate in the first annual National Chinese Math & 
Science competition co-sponsored by Hanban, The Confucius Institute, and College Board.  We 
believe that preparing students for the global world we live in requires students to achieve 
proficiency in 21st century skills such as math, science, and second language proficiency. We are 
proud that you have chosen to excel in these areas.   
 

You will be participating in the math portion of the upcoming National Chinese Math & Science 
competition in Florida.  Participants in the 4th & 5th grade levels of the competition will compete 
in the same division and will be required to answer questions about the following:  
 

Addition – using up to 2 digits (sample:  15 + 20 = ) 

Subtraction – using up to 2 digits (sample:  25-13 = ) 

Multiplication –  using up to 2 digits (sample: 48 x 2 =) 

 

All math questions will be read in the form of simple, story problems using vocabulary that is 

appropriate for the students’ ages.   

Rules for the competition are included with this letter.  If you have any questions about the math 

portion of the competition, please feel free to email me.  We are here to ensure you have a good 

competition, and that you learn a lot. 

 

Bonnie Flint 

The Confucius Institute at Davis School District, Director 

Bflint@dsdmail.net 
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